
Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (K), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of May Woodbridge," was read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (L), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Alice May Smith," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order iPaper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Orçier of the Day, the Bill (M), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Albert Ernest Mould," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (N), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Winifred Rose Foster," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (0), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Emily May Small," was read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order iPaper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (P), intituhed: "An Act for the
relief of Irene Herdsman," was read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (Q), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of John Frederick King Hall," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (R), intituhed: "An Act for the
relief of Herbert Martin," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (S), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Frederick John Saunders," was, on division, rend the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (T), întituled: "An Act for the
relief of Robert Archibald Logan," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it be placed on the Order Paper for a Thîrd Reading
to-morrow.

Pursuant to the Order of the Day, the Bill (U), intituled: "An Act for the
relief of Violet Marie Finn," was, on division, read the second time, and

Ordered, That it bc placed on the Order Paper for a Third Reading
to-morrow.

A.D. 1923 MARCH 7


